
  
 

NEWSLETTER 
Week Commencing: Monday 17 May 2021 

YEAR 8 AND 9 VACCINATIONS REMINDER 

Students in Year 8 and 9 will be having vaccination top ups in June and July 

as follows; 

Thursday 8 & Friday 9 July – Year 8 HPV Dose 2 

Thursday 17 & Friday 18 June – Year 9 Final School Booster (FSB) & 

Meningitis ACWY 

These vaccinations should already have auto-consent, but if you have any 

questions, then please contact the West Surrey Immunisation Team via 

01483 794 887 or csh.sur-schoolimmswest@nhs.net . 

“Courage does not always roar. Sometimes courage is the 

quiet voice at the end of the day saying, ‘I will try again 

tomorrow.”- Mary Anne Radmacher 

WANT TO WORK AT FULLBROOK?  

 

We currently have opportunities to join us here at Fullbrook. Please visit 

the Job Vacancies section of our website for details.  

 

CHANGE TO SCHOOL CALENDAR – 21 JUNE 

The school calendar currently shows an early close on Monday 21 June 

which was due to the original date we had scheduled for the Year 11 Formal 

Assembly that had been set before the most recent lockdown. Due to 

changes to the calendar, the early close is no longer needed.  

 Years 7-10 and 12 will commence their end of year assessments that week 

including the afternoon of Monday 21 June, therefore a normal finish time 

will be in place for students. 

WORD OF THE CYCLE 

It’s time for another Word of the Cycle which we’ll be incorporating into 

lessons and tutor times with students. We would be grateful if you could 

continue to support this by using the word in conversation at home.    

Assimilate (verb):  to take in and fully understand information/ideas 

THE LRC NEEDS 

YOUR HELP! 

We currently have some gaps in 

our Fullbrook Yearbook Archive 

in the LRC which Mrs Alderson 

is hoping to fill.  

If anyone has a copy of the Year 

11 Yearbook from 1995-2002 or 
2018 onwards which they no 

longer want or need, then we 

would welcome it being 

donated to the LRC. 

 

We are also looking for Year 13 

Yearbooks if anyone has a copy 

they no longer need.   

At present, the only copy from 

Year 13 that we have in the 

archive is 2018 so any additional 

years would be appreciated. 

Many thanks in advance. 
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Example:  The task helped the class assimilate the new topic that they were 

studying. 

MFL WORD OF THE CYCLE 

Our next Modern Foreign Language (MFL) Word of the Cycle which will be 

incorporated into MFL lessons in a similar way to our normal Word of the Cycle 

is below. 

English: To Learn  e.g. You must learn the vocabulary. 

French: Apprendre  e.g. Il faut apprendre le vocabulaire. 

Spanish: Aprender  e.g. Se debe aprender el vocabulario. 

YEAR 10 GCSE ARTWORK IN BLOOM! 

Ms Andrews’ Year 10 Art class have been making use of plant and flower cuttings 

donated by Fullbrook staff, for the creation of a plaster tile as part of their GCSE 

work. They have used the cuttings to create prototypes so that they can test 

out the technique ahead of designing and making a larger tile. The results are 

absolutely fantastic (see below), and show a true creative flair in their 

composition. Staff have now been asked to donate additional cuttings so that 

the students can work on their larger pieces, and we can’t wait to see the final 

examples of work.   

 

CONTACT US 

Please do not hesitate to contact us via:  

info@fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk    

concerns@fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk         

homework@fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk 

 

SOCIAL MEDIA 

Click the symbols below to view the 

Fullbrook Facebook & Twitter pages or the 

Fullbrook 6 Instagram account. 

 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Friday 28 

May 

School closes for half 

term (normal 

staggered finish time 

for students) 

Monday 7 

June 

School reopens to 

students (normal 

staggered start times 

for students) 

Monday 21 

June – 

Friday 2 July 

Assessment Window 

– Years 7-10 & 12 
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